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ears  of  renovation.  the newly  updated  Sieg  Hall  was  officially
to  the  public.  Members  of  uW  EE  and The  College  c>f  Engineering

attended  a  ribbon  cutting  ceremony  on  October  21st,  2005,  ln  addition  to
structural e has been provided
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EKTRONIX  UNDERGRADUATE
FtESEARCH  LAB

er 18, 2005, the Department of Electrical Engine 8 celebrate
he  opening  of  c>ur  first  lab  solely  dedicatecl  to  undergraduate  researc

opporturtities. The Tektronix  Unclergraduate  F€esearch  Lab  in  Sieg  Hall  Wa
made possible through the generous support of Tektronix,1nc. Tektronix gav
over $350,000 worth of the equipment and furniture needed to
the lab. Students who are serious about research
undergraduate years can now work in a dedicated facility on
eciuipment. Thank you Tektronix!


